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Memory Café 
Sycamore Class will be hosting a Memory Café on the afternoon of Thursday 19th

October. We would like to invite any grandparents, who live locally, to attend,
who would be happy to talk to the children about their experiences of primary

school. This is to link in with the work we have been doing in class about the
history of the school.

If you are interested in attending, please call or email the office.
Tea and biscuits will be provided!

Mrs Rosinski

A heartfelt thank you to all those that donated to our foodbank this month. You
donated 260 toilet rolls and on Wednesday we had the pleasure of delivering them
and seeing the work in action! For October, we will be collecting chocolate biscuits
and washing up liquid. Any donations would be greatly appreciated. 

I would like to extend an invitation to our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children and
families to attend the family service at Clitheroe URC (across from the castle) on
Sunday 8th November led by Mr Grime. The service will begin at 10am and it would be
lovely to see you there.



Headteacher Awards

THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

Stars of the Week

Visit to Ribble Valley Food Bank

260 Rolls!

Well done to our football teams

who played fantastically



DIARY

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

Saturday 30th September 10.00am - 1.00pm - Open Day for new parents
Sunday 8th October - Family service at Clitheroe URC Church
Monday 9th October - Year 4 parents meeting for Waddow residential
Tuesday 10th October - World Mental Day - Wear Yellow
Wednesday 11th October - Year 5 Bikeability
Thursday 12th October - Year 5 Bikeability
Thursday 12th October - Book Fair
Friday 13th October - Stay & Play We Are Going On A Bear Hunt
Monday 16th October - Harvest Worship led by Year 6
Tuesday 17th October - Ludo’s 2nd Birthday Party
Wednesday 18th October - Year 4 residential
Thursday 19th October - Year 4 residential
Thursday 19th October - Year 3 Memory Cafe 1.30pm - All Grandparents welcome
Friday 20th October - Inset day - school closed

If you are shopping in Tesco, Clitheroe please ask for a token when
making a purchase and make a vote for our 

OUTDOOR LEARNING SCHEME 
This will improve outdoor learning opportunities for our children

through forest school and playground equipment.
Please encourage family and friends to also support us.

Voting will commence in store from the first week of October 2023 and
continue until mid January 2024. 

Thank you for your support.
 

Waddow Y4 RESIDENTIAL DIARY DATES

Monday 9th October 3.30pm - parents’ meeting
Wednesday 18th & Thursday 19th October - trip dates



THIS WEEK

Let's Go Sing choir will start on

Monday from 3.30pm to 4.30pm. 

Get your singing voices ready!
Book your child’s place with the school office

There are places available  for children to join our

Rock Bank activity

Please contact the school office for further details

Moving into Autumn, you may like your

child to have a hot lunch at school and we

have burgers on the menu next Thursday.

Book on ParentPay by midnight Friday

Please can you send any old

newspapers you may have into

school on Monday morning -

Year 4 are recycling paper


